Subject: Opportunity for Cal Poly Students: Assist Visiting Veterinarian in TCVM, Acupuncture &
Chiropractic Care for Horses

Dear Cal Poly Students,

We are excited to share a unique hands-on learning opportunity with a visiting veterinarian who
specializes in Traditional Chinese Veterinary Medicine (TCVM), including acupuncture and
chiropractic care for horses.

This experience will give you the chance to:

e QObserve and support acupuncture and chiropractic treatments in equine patients
e |Learn how TCVM principles are applied alongside Western medicine

e Assist with patient handling and preparation during sessions

e Gain practical skills and professional exposure to integrative veterinary medicine

Upcoming Dates: October 7-9 (visits occur approximately every 8 weeks)
Location: San Luis Obispo and surrounding area
Time Commitment:

* You are welcome to join for a half day if you cannot stay the entire day
e For those who join a full day, lunch will be provided

If you are interested in attending, simply reply to this email to let us know which days you'd like to
join.

We hope you'll take advantage of this special opportunity to expand your skills and knowledge in
equine veterinary medicine!

Best regards,

Shannon Subasi, DVM, FEI PTV, CVMMP, CVA

Los Alamos Equine Veterinary Services

Shannon Subasi, DVM, FEI PTV, CVMMP, CVA
Los Alamos Equine Veterinary Services
(c): 240-681-1125





